
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FEBRUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER 

                                                  Meets 3rd Thursday of each month at 
Big Sir              Mike Coombs               Our Lady of the Pines, Haran Hall 26750   
Little Sir:                    Rich Serpa                      Tiger Creek Rd, Pioneer, CA 95666  
Secretary:                  Ken Regnier        
Asst Secretary:          Jim Powell, Jr     Board Meeting:    9:30 AM 

Treasurer:  Dick Campbell     Social Hour:   10:30 AM 
Asst Treasurer:            (OPEN)                Luncheon Meeting:  11:30 AM 

 
Board of Directors                                                                                State SIR Officers 

Ron Burns, Jack Magee, Will Pearce,                                                           President                   Stu Williams  
Rich Serpa, Duane Wright, Don Ellington Region #2 Dir            Rick Kindle 
                                                                                         Area Governor #5      Paul Squeri 

Branch 15 Website: https://sirinc2.org/public_html/branch15/      State Sir Website: http://sirinc.org  
 

                                                                   

Attendance Rich Serpa Asst. Attendance Joe Harder 
Bulletin Ken Regnier Recognition                                                      (OPEN) 
Sunshine                                                      Jack Magee                   Chaplin                                                    Jaime Garcia 
Auditing (OPEN)  Asst. Membership                                        Dick Hatch 
Fishing (OPEN) Golf                                                          Dave Martin 
Membership Rich Serpa  Beverages                                                  Dave Jones  
Special Events Duane Wright Promotions (OPEN) 
RAMP Ron Burns Roster Jim Powell, Jr. 
Sales                                                     Bud Francesconi                  Food and Wine                                                  (OPEN) 
Asst. Promotions (OPEN) Asst RV Wagon Master (OPEN) 
RV Wagon Master Ron Burns Tours/Travel (OPEN)                                          

 
A Blast from Your Big Sir: 

 
Here we go into another month of this Covid stuff.  I think that we will not start up until 

around June. I just received my first Covid dose a week ago with the second one coming 
February 21st. I hope most of you are in the process of getting vaccinated. We cannot 

start up unless we get permission from the church or have the meeting outside.  Our 
BEC will have a Zoom meeting on Thursday February 18th. This time I will try to send a 

Zoom invite to the entire branch. All you have to do is click on the meeting invite link a 

few minutes prior to the 10am start time and join the meeting. 
 

If you haven’t paid your 2021 dues please do so by mailing a $25.00 check to Richard 
Campbell at 15500 Lupe Rd. Pine Grove, Ca. 95665.   

                      Thank You,    
                                                                                             Mike Coombs 

                                                                                             Big Sir. Branch 15 
 

 
Here is the current State SIR Newsletter:  

 
 

/s/ Secretary Ken Regnier 
       

 

Sir Happenings - February 2021 

https://sirinc2.org/public_html/branch15/
http://sirinc.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SlqWGXFpiEd0HKEtSSxcGGTxyjBPX7yZNf0llC_5TE7EuFiPlsOARkV1D1qKjsYVWKUf99ZM3k8m6BY1ovCRFZyVe1jONWeTt5zg7sAgPuvcfolbWn0tTl3Z4BL6S9Ui7QI1THeAEOLskdO04-wBrXnidWCqML1nKXbXf8eLzttz_iAVF1UyKtiqAH875mfxRbp8ywVa6DjMUarf7UfaRdbasHG7AvdPy6TjfKlsBjo=&c=daW3u4Agiaoi5g18UZTBVTGZcdmMhdl_M76FRUHoJ6MgNs9LfQlTzQ==&ch=xAJsk4JiOO_uPumsePQoq0O8cBZMvesJZuTstCheP3AGgyg8c33K5w==

